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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

MELISSA A, FOSTER
Direct (916) 319-4673

July 6, 2011 mafoster@stoel.com

VIA HAND DELIVERY D O C K ET
Mr. Robert Oglesby, Executive Director 11-AFC-1
California Energy Commission 06 2011
1516 Ninth Street DATE  ut 06 2011 |
Sacramento, CA 95814 RECD. JuL o6 2011

Re:  Pio Pico Energy Center Project (11-AFC-1)
Withdrawal of Application for Confidential Designation of Documents

Dear Mr. Oglesby:

On May 25, 2011, Applicant Pio Pico Energy Center, LLC, submitted for your review and
approval an Application for Confidential Designation of Documents (“May 25, 2011
Application™) related to the Pio Pico Energy Center Project. The Submitted Information, which
included confidential records related to the California Independent System Operator’s
(*CAISO”) Cluster Phase I Interconnection Study (the “Study”) for PPEC, must be re-evaluated
to determine if certain portions of the Study can be redacted and submitted without the need for
confidential designation.

To that end, we hereby withdraw our May 25, 2011 Application. Within the coming days, we
will submit a new Application for Confidential Designation for only those portions of the Study
that are deemed confidential.

Respectfully submitted,
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Melissa A. Foster
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